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Trees 
Now that spring is here, it is time to assess 
the damage from this past winter.  The 
community’s trees took a direct hit.  We lost 
3 trees already and more will have to come 
down.  The Silver Maple in front of 110 lost a 
very large branch due to rot and the tree has 
been judged unsafe, so it will have to come 
down.  The Magnolia between 106-108 may 
survive.  Following our long established 
practice, we will solicit recommendations 
from homeowners for replacement trees for 
those that have been lost. 
 

Summer Contractor Work 
The Board continues to collect estimates to 
have Tollgate's driveways, parking pads, and 
walkways power washed and stamped 
concrete surfaces resealed this summer.   
Homeowners approved this budgeted work 
at last November's annual Association 
meeting.   Residents will be kept informed 
once a contractor and work schedule is 
determined.   We hope to minimize any 
inconvenience to residents by staging the 
work effort and making advance parking 
arrangements at Dulin Methodist Church.  
For more details contact Garry Sauner. 
 

Neighborhood Watch 
We need to watch out for "workmen" in the 
neighborhood who could be taking 
advantage of quiet workday or overnight 
hours to break in or steal property from 
outside our homes.  One home reported 
downspouts were removed in March while 
the owners were away.  If  you see workmen 
in the neighborhood during daylight hours 
feel free to walk over and assure yourself 
they are there for legitimate purposes.  At 
night – just call the police. 
 
 

Architecture 
Owners are reminded to use our website 
http://www.tollgateway.org as your resource 
to guide your planning of exterior repair 
work.  

 

Spring Social May 16th 
Save-the-Date of May 16 for the spring 
social.  Philippe and Tracy Casteuble will 
host this event in the back patio of their 
house, 127.  The social is scheduled for 5-8 
pm on Sunday, May 16.  Neighbors can bring 
an appetizer to share.  It should be a good 
time to catch up on things after our snowy 
winter. 

 

Social   
Here is a list of anticipated 2010 Tollgate 
Association Social Events.  
 
Spring Social……….…..…….Sunday, May 16th 
Fall Social…..………..Sunday, September 19th 
Annual Meeting...….Sunday, November 14th 
Holiday Decorating.Saturday, December 5th 
Holiday Party………..Sunday, December 13th 
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Treasurer…………………..…….Bob Donaldson 
Secretary……………………..………….Jim Hogle 
Board Member…………….……….Luke Knittig 
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